Town Of Auburn

Board of Cemetery Trustees

April 11, 2017

Members Present: Don Dollard, Scott Norris, Don Marzloff

Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm

Discussion of April 4th minutes:

Moved By Mr. Marzloff

Seconded by Mr. Norris

To revise the draft of April 4th minutes: The revision would add the physical dimensions and language of **Section V: A) of the cemetery rules and regulations.**

No marker or headstone shall be placed unless the trustees are contacted beforehand and approval given. All memorials shall be no higher than two feet six inches (2'6") one (1') thick with a base length as follows: (1) Single grave lot-base length not to exceed 2 feet two inches (2'2"): (2) Double grave lot-base length not to exceed four feet (4'); (3) Three grave lot - base length not to exceed four feet six inches (4'6"); (4) Four grave lot and above- base length not to exceed five feet (5')

Committee members signed document approving revision of **Section V**: **A** of cemetery rules and regulations.

Mr. Norris moved we accept the revised minutes of the April 4th 2017 meeting.

Mr. Marzloff seconded the motion. Motion approved.

Mr. Norris moved we accept the proposal to scrape and paint with two coats the fence at the Village Cemetery.

Mr. Marzloff seconded. Motion approved.

Cemetery lot index cards were updated to reflect interments occurring in 2015 and 2016.

Mr. Marzloff moved for adjournment at 9:30pm.

Mr. Norris Seconded. Motion approved.

2nd draft subject to approval